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During the last twelve months we have continued to try our best to contribute to the 
community life of Bigbury Parish and to increase cohesion between the various centres of 
population. 
  
This is done, mainly, in two ways. First, we provide a venue for regular group activities such as 
fitness classes, the history society, Parish Council meetings, the Youth Club and a Christian 
Group. This year the monthly coffee mornings previously held at the Korniloff have been 
relocated to the Hall. 
  
Secondly, we stage regular social events during the year. Events have included a wine tasting 
evening, a quiz evening, the Bigbury Garden and Produce Show, the Church Bank Holiday 
bazaar, two film and food nights and two Villages in Action events. 
  
In addition, the Hall has been well used for private functions and this has increased markedly 
as a result of the building improvements made over the last few years. 
  
We have continued to upgrade facilities wherever we can and during the year refurbished the 
rear extension roof, replaced all rainwater goods and redecorated the exterior. 


